
 
 
 
 

Return to School Flexible Plan Information  
 

We are reaching out to share our plan for students to return to the UDHS the week of March 22, 
2021.  There are a few important points, so please read through this communication in its 
entirety.  We have received communication from parents and students regarding whether 
students want to attend virtual or in-person.  At the time of this communication, there will NOT 
be a survey sent to families.  The choice of whether or not a student will report in person will be 
communicated by the student’s actual attendance the week of March 22, 2021.   
 
If you want virtual instruction:  If you want to come to school in-person: 
Do NOT attend school in person the 
week of March 22, 2021. 

 

Report to school the week of March 22, 2021, or 
email your grade level assistant principal if you 
cannot make it and want to report in-person. 
 

 
Cohorts will report to UDHS the week of March 22, 2021, as follows: 

 

Cohort 1 Cohort 2 Cohort 3 

Report to the high school at 
7:30 AM  

 

Report to the high school at 
7:30 AM  

Report to the high school at 
7:30 AM  

 
Monday, March 22, 2021, 
Thursday, March 25, 2021 

Tuesday, March 23, 2021, 
Friday, March 26, 2021 
 

Wednesday, March 24, 2021 

 
 If you do not report to the high school the week of 3/22, you communicate to the 
district that you want to remain virtual (unless you email the Assistant Principal). 
 
I have also included directions for locating the student cohorts on the Home Access Center 
(HAC). Click here for a video presentation, which is posted on our webpage. Students should 
start to think about their preferred option.  Students will have from now until March 22, 2021, to 
decide. Please note that no matter which option you choose (virtual or in-person), the schedule 
will change as outlined in my video.   
 
Beginning March 22, 2021, the school will start at 7:30 AM, whether you are learning virtually or 
building.    

https://docs.google.com/document/d/152J-c73GWnl0b_QsTP2URArC3oTbIu-2E2fAlQ-9pP4/edit?usp=sharing
https://screencast-o-matic.com/watch/creh3GVceDd


We will also hold a parent information night on March 17th at 6 pm.  See below for registration 
information:  
 
You are invited to a Zoom meeting. 
When: Mar 17, 2021, 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
Register in advance for this 
meeting:https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEpfuCvrzwqHtElcE2GxRo90nltccXbZ8-n 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
meeting. 
 

FLEXIBLE SCHEDULE (beginning 3/22/2021- Mon-Thurs) 

 
 

**Administration is scheduling lessons related to the return to school  
during the week of 3/15** 

Monday March 15, 2021 Review of the schedule and its components. 
 

Tuesday March 16, 2021 Review of cohorts and hallway procedures 
Wednesday March 17, 2021 Review of the building entry plan. 
Thursday March 18, 202 Review of the entry and exit plan for classrooms and 

handwashing 
 

Friday March 19, 2021 Alternate Schedule- every period will have a different 
lesson 

 
 
 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEpfuCvrzwqHtElcE2GxRo90nltccXbZ8-n


 
FRIDAY SCHEDULE (Fridays only) 

 

 
 
 
 

 


